
 

Friday 30 April 
 
With the prospect of a long weekend ahead, it is time for a mini recharge before releasing our energy during 
the eagerly anticipated sports days next week.  We’re looking forward to seeing the FS and KS1 athletes ready 
for action in their house colours on Tuesday an the KS2 athletes on Wednesday.  Remember, we are closed for 
the bank holiday on Monday. 
 
This week we welcomed in the fire department to go through fire safety training with our support staff.  They 
engaged in both theory and practical sessions and looked very much at home extinguishing the fires! Lucy and 
Suzie from the CJPU visited pupils in KS2 to brief them on important aspects of road safety.  They were 
congratulated on all wearing helmets if they travel to school on scooters or bikes and were given further 
advice on keeping safe. The 150cm height regulation for booster seats came as a surprise for some! 
   
I spent a wonderful couple of sessions in Fiji Class this week looking at the Easter story and teaching French!  
Koula came into the RE session to tell the children about Easter in Cyprus and answered a host of ecumenical 
questions; a numinous experience for us all. 
 
Καλό Πάσχα 
 
 
 

Have a wonderful weekend,  
 
Ben Turner 
Headmaster 
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